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Friday 2nd February 2018 
Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Governors, 

 

Jack and the Beanstalk Pantomime -  The children really enjoyed the panto on 
Tuesday – ask them about Mrs Stanton’s dancing !!!  

 

Our New Website Is Here ! :  The new school website is now live !  

Take a look on www.ourlady.coventry.sch.uk    -  there are a few more bits to 
be populated over the coming weeks. If there is anything you think could be on 
there  
 

Skipathon – Thank you for all the sponsorship for today’s Skipathon in aid of the British Heart 
foundation – the children learnt lots of new skipping skills which they can now practice on the playground at 
lunchtime.   
 

Parent consultations  - These will take place straight after half term on Monday 26th February and 
Tuesday 27th February from 3.30pm – 6pm – a letter will come out next week for you to sign up.  

 
Safer Internet Day – Tuesday 6th February marks the worldwide 
day dedicated to helping to create a safer internet this year’s theme is 

 'Create, connect and share respect – a better 
internet starts with you'. The children will be learning 
about how to keep themselves safe whilst online and how to be a 
good internet citizen.  

Children’s Mile : This running event in the City Centre takes place on 18th March, can all forms be 
returned by 9th February please.  

Stars of the Week : 
Congratulations to these wonderful SUPERSTARS who have shone this week:   They had ‘Tea 

with Mrs C’ this morning and shared with me their Maths and English books.                       
 

Reception –    Neria Kashala 
Year 1 –  Sebastian Sharkey     
Year 2  Katrina Drozde   
Year 3-          Ellie – Mae Forward      
Year 4 -    Harvi Nicholson     
Year 5 -    Winnie Wainaina     
Year 6-  Obi Akabogu         
   

Attendance: for the last week  - Well DoneYear 3 –  Cookie Bear to you today  

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

88% 94% 89% 95% 91% 91% 87% 



Nursery places  for September 2018 If your child was born between 1 September 2014 and 31 

August 2015 and you are interested in a Nursery place please contact the school on 02476 466655, or call 
into the admin office for an application form.  
 

Uniform –  We have plenty of school uniform items from sale in the office. We sell all items at cost price 

to keep the cost down for parents.   
  

Mass –  Tuesday 6th February – Year 3 are at mass.  Wednesday 14th February is Ash 
Wednesday – there will be a whole school mass led by Year 5.  
 

 World Book Day 2018 – This falls on Thursday 1st March. We invite children to 

dress as a book character IF THEY WANT TO !  
I really don’t want parents going to the expense of having to buy a costume, so here is 
website that offers lots of brilliant ideas of costumes you can have using everyday 
clothing.      https://www.mumsnet.com/books/world-book-day-costume-ideas.  
Please have a costume that your child can easily undo to go to the toilet. There will be a 
variety of things going on during the day itself from an opening and closing assembly/ 
each class contributing towards a whole school story /  bring a book and swap a book.    

 

We recommend that all children coming to 
school on their bikes wear a cycle helmet.   
 
 
 

Years 3 and 4 will visit Warwick Arts Centre next Tuesday morning to watch a performance 
of The Tree – we hope they enjoy it  
 
 

SPORTS DESK 
Football:  No fixtures arranged at present – a further update asap.  
 

Netball match – The team played well against a very strong St Thomas More side yesterday. They lost 8-1 
but never gave up trying. Congratulations to Faye Maddison who was awarded player of the match.     
 

Week commencing  5th February  2018 at a glance – ALL CLUBS FINISH AT 4.15PM 
 

Date Time Activity Venue 
Monday  3.15pm – 4.15pm  Irish Dancing with Miss Mary  Hall  

3.15pm – 4.15pm  Year 1 and 2 Football with Mr Shale Field  

Tuesday  9.15am  Year 3  at mass  Church  

3.15pm  - 4.15pm  Sports Club Years 3 and 4 with Mr Shale  Field 

3.15pm – 4.15pm  Year 5 /6 Football   

Wednesday  3.15pm – 4.15pm  Year 1 and 2 Multi skills with Mr Neenan/ Mr Shale  Astro pitch 
Thursday  3.15pm – 4.15pm Year 3 and 4 Football with  Mr Shale  Astro pitch  

3.15pm -4.15pm Netball   

Friday  9am  Celebration assembly   

Have a wonderful weekend  
 
 
 
Mrs Kate Connelly   
Headteacher  


